
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF TENDER 
 

TENDER REF. NO: LMS/MKT/TDR/24/02   
 
 Due to the long term holidays and respecting for potential buyers, LMSL has decided to cancel 
the tender to be opened on 25/04/2024, published for sale of Heavy Mineral Sands under 
above reference. 

 
Fresh tender shall be invited soon in near future through the websites of www.industry.gov.lk  
& www.lankamineralsands.com  
 
 We apologize for the inconvenience made by this sudden decision. 
 
Chairman,  
Specific Sales Committee – (LMSL),  
Ministry of Industry,     
PO Box 570, No.73/1, Galle Road,  
Colombo -03,  
Sri Lanka.                                                                                            
11/04/2024 
 

 

LANKA MINERAL SANDS LIMITED 

MINISTRY OF INDUSTRY  

GOVERNMENT OF SRI LANKA 

http://www.industry.gov.lk/
http://www.lankamineralsands.com/

